Hancock Elementary School

"Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars"

Good Afternoon!

Wow, we are off to a great start with remote learning. Families have done such a nice job creating a learning space for your children and ensuring that they are attending their learning sessions. Well done and keep up the good work!

While the teachers are much more accustomed to the ins and outs of remote instruction, please be patient as they work through difficulties. As technical difficulties surface, please be sure to use the district tech help link to access support from the ConVal Tech Team. The link can also be found on the https://hes.convalsd.net/ website. If you are finding that you need a hotspot, please connect with Lindsay and we will see what we can do.

At our last assembly, we recognized the students who achieved the **Reading Challenge**. Each student's name was called, their favorite books were shared, and they received a cookie coupon for Aesops in Peterborough. If your child has not met the challenge yet, they can continue to read 20 minutes a day until they achieve the 20 days. You can then drop off the calendar and we will provide a cookie coupon!

Attendance for remote students: It is important that the school nurse is notified if your student is sick, whether they are attending remote class that day or not. We need to continue contact tracing, even though students are remote. Please email Darcie at dsherwin@conval.edu if your student is going to be absent for the day (or part of the day), please email your child's classroom teacher prior to 8:00am and copy Lindsay at lcarter@conval.edu, stating the reason for the absence.

Teacher Wish List: As many of you know, we typically have a Giving Tree set up in the school for teachers to add items that they would like for their classrooms. This year, the PTO has decided that doing an **Amazon Wish List** for each teacher makes the most sense. You can see what the teachers would like for their classrooms by viewing their wish lists below, and then have the items shipped directly to HES (10 Elementary Lane, Hancock, NH 03449).

- Kindergarten
 https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/BT2WZY4TM573?ref_=wl_share
- 1st Grade https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1EPSZM98G37PT?ref_=wl_share
- 2nd Grade https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/DWWPC1SFXOTF?ref_=wl_share
- 3rd/4th Grade https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BV43SI29KP64?ref_=wl_share
- Special Ed. https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/31YN43SFDW84Q?ref =wl share

Have a good weekend! Amy